
Dear parents & carers, 
I can’t believe it’s the end of another week already and it’s October 
next week. Lots have children have been coming to school without 
coats so far this term. Could you please make sure that your child 
brings a coat to school and is wearing appropriate footwear, as we will 
be playing outside as the weather turns colder. 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Ms Harrison 
Principal 
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Please inform us if your child is  
unwell  and can’t attend school on their first day of absence. It 
is really important that you contact the school office 

and that you provide a reason for their absence. 
You can call us on :  

0151 477 8320 

Or email Sylvester@knowsley.gov.uk 

Sylvester Primary Academy 
St. John’s Road 

Huyton 

Knowsley 

L36 0UX 

Tel: 0151 477 8320 

www.sylvesterprimaryschool.co.uk 
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Date Event 

30.9.24– 

3.10.24 

(am) 

Year 5 swimming 

1.10.24 
Black History 

Month begins 

2.10.24 

(1.30-3pm) 
Open Day 

3.10.24 

School Meals  
Service Autumn 

Party Day 

3.10.24 & 

17.10 24

(pm) 

Year 5 & 6 Huyton 

Football League 

7.10.24—

11.10.24 

(am) 

Year 6 swimming 

15.10.24 

(pm) 

Year 5 & 6  

Halloween & 

Mischief Night  

Assembly 

15 & 

16.10.24 
Parents Evening 

17.10.24 

(9.15am) 

Year 4 & 5 School 

Promises Assembly 

23.10.24 

(3.15pm) 
Finish for half-term 

4.11.24 

(8.40am) 
Return to school 

6.11.24 
Flu Spray for whole 

school 

7.11.24 
Neon Discos in 

school 

 Wellbeing tip of the week!  

   Be the reason someone smiles today ☺ 
 

Our whole school attendance target is: 96% 

Our whole school attendance this week is: 96.9%  

                                                            Year 3:    95.6% 

Year 1: 93.9%                                 Year 4:    98.2%                       

Year 1/2: 98.5%                              Year 5:    95.2% 

Year 2: 99.3%                                 Year 6:     95.2% 

  

 

 

 

Thank you so much to everyone 

who came along to our Macmillan 

Coffee morning this morning. We 

raised an amazing £546.55 for  

Macmillan Cancer Support. 



  

Open Days 

We will be holding Open Days in school on 2nd  October 2024 from 1.30-3pm and 

20th November 2024 from 3.30-5pm. 

If your child is starting school next September or you know anyone who would 

like to join our school in other year groups, tell them to come along! 

We are starting swimming sessions for some of our 

classes over the following weeks. Year 5 will be 

swimming every morning from 30th September to 

3rd October and Year 6 will be swimming every 

morning from 7th—11th October. Please ensure 

that children bring suitable swimwear (swimming 

costumes and not bikinis please) and a shower cap 

if necessary. Pupils should also bring a towel with 

them to school. Thank you 

Class Class Superstars Dojo Champions Readers of the week Playground stars 

Reception B     

Reception T     

Year 1 Mason S Dougie T Connie W-C Jessica A 

Year 1 / 2 Elyjah R Dollie-Pink D Siobhaun E Jonathan C 

Year 2 Elliot B Leo C-W Isaac J Isaac J 

Year 3 Finley J Isabelle A Elsie L Ellie M 

Year 4 Frankie L-M Felicity-Jane L Bella W Esmay N 

Year 5 Leo C Anthony C Emelia W Charlotte M 

Year 6 Charlotte C Kathryn E John B John B 


